
Fr. Paul Taylor PP V.F.  01 4976252 
Email parishoffice@beechwoodparish.com 
Office hours  Monday to Friday 9am to 2pm 
Tel (01) 4967449  
Email parishoffice@beechwoodparish.com 
The parish Child Safeguarding and Protection 
representatives may be contacted through the 
parish office.  
The Chair of the Parish Pastoral Council and the 
Chair of the Parish Finance Committee may be 
contacted through the parish office.  

Mass Times in Church of the Holy Name 

 Tuesday and Thursday 10.00am 

 Saturday 5.30pm Family Mass 

 Sunday 9.30am (as Gaeilge), 11.00am  

 Holy Days 10.00am 

 First Friday of each month 10.00am 

All our Masses are streamed on the parish 
webcam. 

Please use https://beechwoodparish.com/
webcam/ to access Beechwood webcam link.  

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament takes place 
on Tuesdays from 10.30am to 11.30am 
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Tap and Go machines :  

There is a  Tap and Go machine at the back of 
the church to allow you to contribute to the 
parish. Donations made using this machine 
remain in the parish.  

The other Tap and Go machine at the back of 
the church is  to support the priests of the dio-
cese and the Share diocesan services.    

Thank you for your ongoing generous support.  

Parish partnership working together— 

 Beechwood Avenue 

 Rathgar 

 Rathmines 

 Harold’s Cross 

 Mount Argus 

Gluten free hosts are available here at all Mass-
es for those with a gluten intolerance.  

The Ranelagh Singers under the direction of Rosemary 
O’Brien present : 

Mozart and Madrigals—a concert featuring Mozart’s 
Missa in C Major (Trinitatis Mass) along with a selec-
tion of both traditional and modern choral music. 

Saturday 7th June @ 8.00pm in Sandford Parish 
Church. 

Accompanist Ronan Murray. 

An invitation from the Parish Pastoral Council 

Fr. Paul celebrates his Golden Jubilee this year as well 

as his 75th birthday. Every year the PPC hosts a Sum-

mer Garden Party and this year it will be in his honour. 

The date is Saturday 14th June at 6.30pm. You are all 

very welcome.  

When you are in love you are happy to spend time with 

your beloved. Being with your ‘special one’ is all that 

counts; what appears to others to be ‘wasting time’ is 

really filling time. 

Allowing the silence to fill up the space as you are just 

with one another is sufficient. 

Sometimes being too ‘wordy’ disturbs the crystal clear 

clarity of just attending on the other.  

Calling into the church and sitting quietly with Jesus 

Christ who is present in a most beautiful way in the 

Most Blessed Sacrament is to be in the presence of the 

Divine Love. 

Taking time out for adoration and prayer not only 

calms the spirit, it nourishes it. 

I warmly encourage you to join our own ‘Adoration 

Tuesdays’ which we launch this weekend. 

As Jesus said to His disciples ‘come and see’. 

 

There will be speakers here at all our Masses this week-

end. You will find an invitation to join our Adoration on 

the seats in the church and there will be volunteers on 

hand to answer any questions you may have. 

 

Fr Paul.   
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Mass intentions this week 
Saturday 24th 
5.30pm Marty Fagan (Month’s Mind)  
               Jimmy and Dot Finnegan (A) 
               Susan Carton (RD); Joe Ferry (RD) 
Sunday 25th 
9.30am Special Intention; Noreen Foyle (3rd A) 
11.00am Sean Clarke and Johnny Clarke (A) 
Tuesday 27th 
10.00am James and Ann Finnegan (RIP) 
Thursday 29th 
10.00am James and Kathleen Mangan (RIP)  
                 Rita Garvin (A) 
Saturday 31st  
5.30pm Michael McHugh (RD) 
               Patricia McLoughlin (RD) 
Sunday 1st June  
9.30am David Ryan (RD); Padraig Fanning (5th A) 
11.00am Dr Donal Cotter (1st A) 
                 Kathryn Heslin (2nd A) 
                 Dr Jane Deasy (16th A) and we also remember       
                 Dr Aisling Butler and Dr Eithne Walls 
 
Mass cards are available in the Parish Office and the sac-
risty. An offering is received with gratitude and is anoth-
er means of supporting your local clergy. If you make an 
offering online please contact the office with details of 
your intention. Thank you.  

 

 

Please scan the QR Code to contrib-
ute to 1st and Share collection. 

Your contribution will be split 60% 
to 1st Collection (for support of di-
ocesan and parish clergy) and 40% 
to Share for the support of develop-
ing parishes. 

Thank you for your support.  

 

 

The Jubilee Prayer  

Father in heaven, may the faith you have given us in 
your son, Jesus Christ, our brother, and the flame of 
charity enkindled in our hearts by the Holy Spirit, rea-
waken in us the blessed hope for the coming of your 
Kingdom.  

May your grace transform us into tireless culti-vators of 
the seeds of the Gospel, May those seeds transform 
from within both humanity and the whole cosmos in 
the sure expectation of a new heaven and a new earth, 
when, with the powers of Evil vanquished, your glory 
will shine eternally.  

May the grace of the Jubilee reawaken in us, Pilgrims of 
Hope, a yearning for the treasures of heaven. May that 
same grace spread the joy and peace of our Redeemer 
throughout the earth. To you our God, eternally 
blessed, be glory and praise for ever. Amen.  

Everyone is invited to the Sandford and St Philip's Choral 
Union & Choral Scholars End of Choir Term Concert which 
is taking place on Thursday 29 May at 7.30 pm in Sandford 
Church.   
It will feature a selection of music from the choirs' reper-
toire during the past year, and solo items . Admission is 
free and donations welcome in aid of music in the parish-
es. 


